
Week of April 25, 2022 www.reFRESHfmbeach.com

Contractors for the Town of Fort Myers Beach and Lee County are installing new water
main, sanitary sewer force main, storm drainage, and sidewalk and rebuilding roadway on
Estero Boulevard from Albatross Street to the south end of the island.

Two travel lanes are expected to remain open the majority of the project; however,
motorists may experience daytime or nighttime one-lane traffic on Estero Boulevard.
Flaggers will alternate traffic frequently, but motorists should expect delays. Motorists may
also experience momentary delays while crews move materials for the construction
activities. Crews are expected to work Monday through Friday and some Saturdays.
Construction will be year-round. This schedule may change due to underground conditions
and inclement weather. 

Changes shown in orange.
 
Construction in Progress
Estero Boulevard Segments 5 & 6
(Albatross Street to the end of the island)

UPDATES BY AREA

Segment 5 & 6 - Albatross Street to the  
end of the island

Motorists may experience lane
shifts while crews restore the road
right-of-way and complete punch
list items.

Bicyclists and pedestrians may
experience intermittent sidewalk
closures on both sides of Estero
Boulevard while crews complete
punch list items.  

Changes shown in orange.

Construction in Progress

Phase 4 - Albatross Street to the end of  
the island

Waterline crews will be installing valve
pads in this area. This work needed to be
completed after the Estero Boulevard
improvements.

North Estero Side Streets

UPDATES BY AREA

"Downtown" Water line and Storm   
Drainage

Contractors for the Town of Fort Myers
Beach are installing new water lines and
storm drain improvements on the
following downtown streets:

Third Street
Bonita Street
Harbor Court
First Street
Second Street
Fifth Street
Crescent Street

Crews will be working on punch list items.


